
 
December 4, 2023 

 

Good afternoon.  

  

We are pleased to announce we’re enhancing LegFi’s user registration system 

and secure login experience. Effective tomorrow, Tuesday, December 5, LegFi’s 

users at both the headquarters and chapter levels can easily access their product 

portals with one login.  

  

The next time a LegFi user logs in, they’ll be prompted to complete a few easy steps to 

finalize their new login experience. Then, future logins will feature the streamlined user 

experience. We are eliminating the need for LegFi users to remember multiple 

passwords to access additional OmegaFi solutions.   

  

Don’t worry! There’s nothing for you to do. We’ll provide helpful resources for 

anyone who has questions or needs help.  

  

LegFi users already received notifications about these changes, and we will notify 

chapter leadership tomorrow.   

  

Please contact your Account Manager with any questions.  

  

Thank you,  

OmegaFi Product Team  

partnersupport@omegafi.com | LegFi Help Center 
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